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                      Wednesday 11th December 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 4 – Swimming

On Wednesday 15th January, Year 4 will begin their 11-week programme of swimming sessions at Nantwich pool. These sessions will be every Wednesday and will take place in the afternoons from 1.15 to 2.15pm. 
We will be leaving school at about 12:30 to walk to the pool and will be back in school for the end of the school day. Your arrangements for home time will therefore be as normal.  
They will require sensible swimwear (no bikinis or Bermuda shorts please) and a towel, all preferably packed in a bag that your child is easily able to carry (rucksacks are the best option).  Please ensure that all school uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s name.  
The children will need to be able to undress themselves, put their swimming costumes/shorts on and then dry themselves and put their clothes back on after each session. If your child is currently unable to do this, can you please practise these skills with them over the Christmas holidays.

On their swimming day, the children can wear their PE kits to school (it is also easier for them to undress and dress when wearing these clothes). However, as the weather is likely to be cold (due to the time of year) I would like joggers to be worn and not shorts. A waterproof, warm winter coat will also need to be worn. 

Children are not allowed to wear earrings during the lesson, so please ensure children leave these at home on swimming days.

Swimming is part of the National Curriculum and so all children in Year 4 will be required to swim.  An assessment of the children’s swimming ability will be made in the first session, and they will then be grouped accordingly. 
If any parents/guardians are able to walk there and back with us to the pool, I would be most grateful. Please let me know as soon as possible. 

Many thanks
Mrs Claire Morgan
cmorgan@weaver.cheshire.sch.uk
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